

Accreditation Council for Graduate Medical Education

401 North Michigan Avenue Suite 2000 Chicago, IL 60611

Phone 312.755.5000 Fax 312.755.7498 www.acgme.org 12/3/2021

Jennifer L Lultschik, MD, MPH
Program Director, Public Health & General Preventive Medicine Residency.
West Virginia University School of Public Health
64 Medical Center Drive
3852 Health Sciences Center South
Morgantown, WV 26506-9145

Dear Dr. Lultschik,

The Review Committee for Preventive Medicine, functioning in accordance with the policies and procedures of the Accreditation Council for Graduate Medical Education (ACGME), has reviewed the information submitted regarding the following program:

Preventive medicine

West Virginia University School of Public Health and General Preventive Medicine Program

West Virginia University School of Public Health Morgantown, WV

ate E. Hatlak

Program 3805588095

Based on the information available to it at its recent meeting, the Review Committee accredited the program as follows:

Status: Continued Accreditation Maximum Number of Residents: 4

Effective Date: 11/11/2021

The Review Committee commended the program for its demonstrated substantial compliance with the ACGME's Program Requirements and/or Institutional Requirements without any new citations.

The ACGME must be notified of any major changes in the organization of the program. When corresponding with the ACGME, please identify the program by name and number as indicated above. Changes in participating sites and changes in leadership must be reported to the Review Committee using the ACGME Accreditation Data System (ADS).

Sincerely,

Kate Hatlak, EdD Executive Director Review Committee for Preventive Medicine 312.755.7416 khatlak@acgme.org

CC:

Christopher J. Martin, MD, MS

Participating Site(s):

Harrison County Health Department
Kanawha City Health Center – Cabin Creek Health Systems
Louis A Johnson Veterans Affairs Medical Center
West Virginia University Hospitals
West Virginia University School of Public Health